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NDEPENDENCE DAY TC
N JULY 1ST AND TO THE
A ON JULY 4TH!

PRAYERS OF THE FAITHFUL Please send names of the deceased that you
would like included in our Mass at the Convention, to be celebrated by Most
Reverend Patrick Zurek, Bishop of Amarillo, who is the liaison for Beginning
Experience to the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops.

SR. JOSEPHINE After Mass, we will be sharing stories and memories of Sr.
losephine.

JOIN THE AUCTION If you will not be at the Convention but would like to bid
on any of the items, join us by phone! Call the International Ministry office
for details.

T-SHIRT AND TOUR If you are coming to the Convention and have not yet
ordered a t-shirt and/or signed up for a fabulous day of food and sights on
Monday, please contact the International Ministry office immediately.

YOUNG PEOPLE'S BEGINNING EXPERIENCE july 22 - 24 Please help spread
the word and encourage any young person who would benefit from the
grace and healing of our program to register with Rosaryville at
catholicretreatcenter.org.

Wishing you a safe and happy summer 2014!




